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Welcome to the

New Renaissance

Report!

We hope you enjoy the new look

of our school's weekly newsletter. 

Thank you for reading the

newsletter each week to keep up-

to-date with all things RPSA

related. 



PRINCIPAL'S PAGE
A  note from Mrs. Bergman

RENAISSANCE PARKING 

   We know that the parking lot is quite busy right at dismissal time. The safety of our 

students and families is very important to us. Here are a couple parking lot reminders to 

keep everyone safe. 

     *Do not pick up children from the lane that is moving; only pick up from the pick up 

lane closest to the school. 

     *Use the designated crosswalks to walk from your car to the school. 

     *It is absolutely acceptable (and encouraged) to pick up between 3:30 and 3:40 p.m. 

to alleviate parking lot congestion. 

      *Please do not park at Airway Oxygen (our neighbor to the south) as we have had 

complaints from them. 

FEATURED 
THIS MONTH:

Parking Lot Reminders

Picture Retake 

l 

Picture Retakes: November 1st!



UPCOMING EVENTS!



Halloween at RPSA!
The Parent Club would like to thank everyone for coming out to the 

Halloween Party on Friday! 

Thank you to all who donated candy and volunteered!

Happy Halloween!













Rams Athletics
Girls Volleyball 
The November 4th MMSL Volleyball Tournament has been moved to Crossroads Academy 
in Big Rapids.  Doors will open at 8:00am, and the tournament is scheduled to start at 
9:00am.  When the regular season is over, brackets will be announced.  Directions/Address 
to Crossroads Academy can be found on the athletics site front page. 

The “B” team is scheduled to practice on the 30th and will not be travelling with the “A” team 
to Reed City. 

October 30 our Rams “A” Team is in Reed City to take on the Trinity Panthers at 5:30pm. 
 Make the trip and cheer them on! 

November 2 the Rams close out their home schedule by taking on the Heritage Christian 
Patriots.  The action starts at 5:30pm.   

Boys Basketball & Cheer Team 
Students wishing to participate cheerleading must complete a physician’s physical and bring 
the completed form before be allowed to participate or try out.  This is not a new policy. 

The cheer team tryouts are being held today, after school, in the cafeteria. 

Student-athletes that are on the Renaissance A/B teams will be practicing at different times 
this week, due to the volleyball season finishing up.  Schedules will be given at the first 
practice.  Practice today will be at 5:00pm...and last until 6:30pm. 

Student-athletes that are on the Rams A team will begin practice today at Morey Courts. 
 Practice will start at 3:45pm and last till 5:15pm.  Schedules will be given at the first practice. 

Remember: Renaissance has a Closed Practice Policy 

Basketball Forms and Fees are now due.  Student-athletes will not be allowed to participate 
in athletic contests until all of the forms and fees have been collected.  Remember, if you are 
applying for the scholarship waiver, give your form to Mrs. Reihl in the office. 

Fall Sports Banquet will be held the evening of November 14th! We cannot wait to celebrate 
our cross-country and volleyball athletes!



The Running Rams

The 2017 RPSA cross country team has 
completed their season. This fantastic 

group of sixth, seventh, and eighth 
grade students represented our school 

phenomenally. Coach Papenfus and 
Coach Papenfus are incredibly proud of 

your hard work and dedication to the 
sport!


